## **Timothy Freitag**

From: James Fensken <JamesFensken@ongov.net>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 8:02 AM

**To:** Gordon Stansbury

Cc: Timothy Freitag; Keith Beach
Subject: Re: Chick-fil-A - East Taft Road

#### EXTERNAL: Use caution with attachments and links.

#### Gordon

I have reviewed your 11/21/22 responses and revised TIS.

OCDOT has no additional comments.

### Sincerely,

James E. Fensken, PE

Acting Deputy Commissioner of Transportation - Engineering

Onondaga County Department of Transportation

John H. Mulroy Civic Center, 11th Floor

421 Montgomery Street Syracuse, New York 13202 Phone: 315-435-3205

Cell: 315-382-4922 Fax: 315-435-5744

jamesfensken@ongov.net

From: Gordon Stansbury <gtsconsulting@twcny.rr.com>

**Sent:** Thursday, December 1, 2022 1:33 PM **To:** James Fensken < James Fensken@ongov.net>

Cc: 'Timothy Freitag' <tfreitag@bohlereng.com>; 'Keith Beach' <kbeach@bohlereng.com>

Subject: Chick-fil-A - East Taft Road

NOTICE: This email originated from outside of Onondaga County's email system. Use caution with links and attachments.

James,

I have reviewed the 11/14 comments you provided regarding the proposed Chick-fil-A on East Taft Road and have attached my draft responses. We would like to set up a time to talk next week if you are available so we can discuss the comments and make sure we addressing your concerns before we issue a "final" version of the response.

Let me know if you have any time open either Monday afternoon, Tuesday afternoon, or Thursday afternoon and I will have Bohler set up a call.

Thanks

Gordon

Gordon T. Stansbury P.E., PTOE

# **GTS Consulting**

1396 White Bridge Road Chittenango NY 13037 Phone: 315-391-5110

www.gtsconsulting-ny.com